Y HOLCIM

May 26, 2023

Patrick Lennberg

Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety
1313 Sherman St., Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Extension Request No. 3, SO-4, Ingleside Quarry, Permit No. M-1980-037HR
Mr. Lennberg,

Holcim-WCR, Inc. (“Holcim”) is requesting a due date extension to SO-4 for the Ingleside Quarry (M-1980-
037HR). Holcim is requesting this extension to June 30, 2023. The extension would allow additional time

for Holcim to obtain access agreements.

if you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at kurt.thurmann@holcim.com.

Sincerely,

HAT—

Kurt Thurmann
Environmental & Land Manager
Holcim — WCR, Inc.
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